
Subject: DMACC and Canvas 

Date: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 at 3:01 PM 
From: DMACC Online Learning <onlinelearning@dmacc.edu> 
To: *All DMACC Faculty  
Cc: Campus Deans and Provosts 

Attachments: DMACC_to_Canvas_Nov1.pdf 

Good afternoon colleagues, 

Hopefully by now you’ve heard that DMACC has made a commitment to move from Blackboard 
as our institutional Learning Management System to Instructure – Canvas (please see 
attachment). This will happen all at once in the Fall of 2023 (i.e., no pilot/early adopters). We 
are in the preliminary stages of configuring the system and setting up the Banner to Canvas 
integration for users, courses, and enrollments. 

We hope that, once things are finalized, you will be able to gain access to Canvas and complete 
some training materials as well as start learning how the system works in early spring 2023. This 
spring we will also be working with a third party to roll current fall courses (202301) over to 
Canvas. You will then be able to work on that course shell and make changes/update to match 
what you’ll teach for fall of next year.  

Keep an eye on your email over the next couple months for more about the transition, where 
we stand with system setup, and training options. 

Please feel free to reach out with questions and understand that we’re still working on the 
initial setup. 

Thank you,  
DMACC Online 

https://www.dmacc.edu/online/Documents/canvas/DMACC_to_Canvas_Nov1.pdf



